
 

 

 

 

Start of School in September, 2021 

 

Dear member of staff, student and parent /carer 

Please be informed that Wednesday 1st September will be an INSET day, so only 

school staff will be present in school on this day. 

It will be only year 7 and year 12 in school on Thursday 2nd September. 

All year groups are to be in school on Friday 3rd of September.  

Please attend in full school uniform and correctly equipped for the day. 

I remind students that school registration in September is consistent for all students. 

The school day begins at 8.35am, Monday to Friday, and if students can be in school 

for 8.30am they are certain not to be late.  

For the first part of the day students will be with their respective form tutors to ensure 

they have all the necessary information and are well organised.  

As per government policy, all students who consent to a lateral flow test are to be 

lateral flow tested twice in school within the first week of being back in school. The 

schedule is set out below: 

Thursday 2nd September:  

• 10.00am-12.00pm for year 7 and 1.00pm-3.00pm year 12 

Friday 3rd September: 

• 10.00am-12.00pm year 8 and 1.00pm-3.00pm year 9 

Monday 6th September: 

• 9.00am-11.00am year 10, 11.00am-1.00pm year 11 and 1.00pm-3.00pm year 

13 

Tuesday 7th September: 

• 9.00am-12.00pm year 7 and 12.00pm-2.00pm year 12 

Wednesday 8th September: 

• 9.00am-12.00pm year 8 and 12.00pm – 3.00pm year 9 

Thursday 9th September: 

• 9.00am-12.00pm year 10, 12.00pm-2.00pm year 11 and 2.00pm-3.00pm 

year13 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete the online consent form through this link: 

Lateral Flow Test Consent Form 

Please complete the consent form before midday on Wednesday 25.08.21. 

I look forward to seeing you all back in school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D W Tromans 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2bwFBHtN406Jk3efFY7r4YUp7pXtQodEv7w1stnBzNRUM1BOT1JRQzdCNERLUkxLRFhXTFZYWjU1US4u

